Greystone Village / Corners on Main — Peter Tobin

I have been in touch with Danielle Chatelain, superintendent with the Conseil des Ecoles Cath du
Centre - Est and expect that she will attend our March 9 meeting to provide us with a
progress report on the CECCE's re-purposing of the Deschatelets building.

Lees Apartments

| have phoned Cogir, the management company for the apartment building at 190 Lees re the
garbage that overflows the many bins close to the MUP connecting the River trail MUP to Lees
Av. | will continue to monitor this situation.



